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‘Pregnancy ‘Work Guidelines

Dear Patient,

Please review the “Work Guidelines for Pregnancy”. These guidelines are standard practice of care for obstetric patients.
Our patients must follow these standard guidelines when giving information to employers. It will be up to the individual
supervisor and company on how they are best applied.

There will be a $10.00 charge for ALL disability forms you ask us to complete. Please allow 2 weeks for the forms to be
ready; they cannot be completed at the time of your visit.

At 38 weeks gestation, some of our patients want to be released from their work duties. We have a letter that gives the
expected date of confinement (due date) as well as the date you have requested to be placed on leave. Please be advised
that this is a decision made by the patient and, if not medically indicated, cannot be enforced by this office.

For more information, please visit www.girldocs.com




